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President’s Letter

December is here. Hopefully the new year will be a much more 
normal one. I look forward to meetings in person soon. As out-
going President, I would like to thank all the members who 
served on the board, volunteered for specific jobs, and 
continued to serve the community through charities. Please 
consider volunteering again for the next year. 

Merry Christmas and happy new year to all!

Carol Gains

 

New officers for 2021

 

President: Marlene Bowman

VP programs Kathy Lee Smith and Christy Close

VP membership: Elisa Gurley and Sandy Hanlon

Treasurer: Joanne Tschantre

Secretary: Carol Gaines


PNQG Charity Quilts Pick-Up on Monday, December 7


Christy Close and Alice Smith will be at Joyce Gwinner's 
(2235 East Canyon, Wrightwood) on Monday, December 7 
from 11am to noon to pick of the last of the charity quilts.  
Quilts may be dropped off at Joyce's prior to that if you cannot 
make it to meet Christy and Alice on the 7th.


Take care & stay healthy

Christy

760-964-1270
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Mystery Quilt  2021  

11-30-2020

 

Happy Holidays everyone!  I

Hope you all are staying safe and finding unique ways to visit 
with friends and family.

We will soon be able to get together and I think it will be fun to 
have a Mystery Quilt in progress or completed to share at that 
time.

For those of you that are not familiar with the Mystery Quilt it 
is fun to do and fun to see how different they all are at 
completion. They are called “Mystery Quilts” because while 
you are making it you don’t know how it comes together until 
near the end.  You will receive monthly instructions that will 
direct you in cutting and sewing.  Your first set of instructions 
will include yardage, number of fabrics and how much of light, 
medium and dark fabrics you need. It will also include your 
first set of instructions.  Each month after that you will receive 
instructions in sewing. Your colors and choice of fabrics are up 
to you.

If you are interested in participating I need you to send me 
$10 by the end of December.  This covers the cost of the 
patterns and postage.  I will order the pattern in January when I 
know how many are participating and get the first set of 
instructions to you by mid January.

 

You may call me if you have any questions @ 760-662-6652.

Rose Burcher


South Bay Quilters asked to put their announcement in the 
newsletter


South Bay Quilters Guild 2021 Virtual Quilt Show “Welcome 
to our Home” on February 10 -14, 2021. Opportunity quilt 
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CHAIR POSITIONS


Block of the Quarter - Flo 
Souza

Christmas Quilt - Lynn 
Crawford

FaceBook Coordinator - 
Darlene Mossman


Home Tour - Marlene 
Bowman

Home Tour Boutique - 
Joyce Gwinner

Hospitality - Stephani Neal

Internal Auditor - Marlene 
Bowman

Librarian - 

Mini Quilt Auction - Rose 
Burcher


Mystery Quilt - Rose 
Burcher

Newsletter - Sara Arnold

Opportunity Quilt -

Parliamentarian -

Publicity - Alice Smith

Raffle Queen & Charity- 
Cristy Close


Southern California 
Council of Quilt Guilds 
(SCCQG) Rep: Beth 
Stanton


Sunshine - Alice Smith

Webmaster - Beth Stanton


December Birthdays


Laurie Vonch, 

Joanne Tschantre'
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“Quilters Village” drawing Feb 14th at 4pm on zoom. In the works: Quilt Exhibits - Featured quilter 
Pat Bryan and our talented members, quilts for sale after Nov. 1st, opportunity quilt tickets on sale 
thru Feb 1st, and vendor mall.  Check our website for more information at:  http://
qs.southbayquiltersguild.org 

Attached is picture of our opportunity quilt and information about our show.

We appreciate your help in publicizing our quilt show.

Sincerely,

The South Bay Quilters Guild

Linda Chow, 2021 Quilt Show Publicity

Telephone: 310-675-6116

linda@quietsoft.com
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